
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Resolution No. 2022/181 recognizing the Green Government Group (G3)
Champions, a County staff group appointed by the Interdepartmental Climate Action Task
Force, as they begin their work to help Contra Costa County departments implement the
County's Climate Action Plan. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No fiscal impact. 

BACKGROUND: 
In September 2020, the Board of Supervisors adopted a Climate Emergency Resolution that,
among other things, directed the establishment of an Interdepartmental Climate Action Task
Force (Task Force) comprised of department heads to focus on urgently implementing the
County's Climate Action Plan. The Task Force determined that there are opportunities for
County departments to change County operations in order to better meet the County's
climate action goals. County department heads agreed that they would appoint Green
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
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Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
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Contact:  Jody London,
925-655-2815

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  7, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Antonia Welty, Deputy

cc:
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To: Board of Supervisors

From: John Kopchik, Director, Conservation & Development Department

Date: June  7, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: RECOGNIZE the Green Government Group (G3) Champions, as recommended by the Interdepartmental
Climate Action Task Force



Government Group (G3) Champions to identify opportunities to adopt best practices from
the County's Green Business Program, and other actions.

The G3 Champions are kicking off their work this month by promoting Bike to Work Week
for County employees. This is a volunteer program that will continue for the foreseeable
future. 



ATTACHMENTS
Resolution 2022/181 


